
 

 

The Administration and Supervision program at the University of Virginia is currently 
accepting applications for those wishing to pursue an M.Ed. in Administration and 
Supervision for Spring and Summer, 2024. This is a synchronous online program that 
meets one evening a week. Teachers who are interested in learning more about this 
program may sign up for a virtual information session by selecting one of the following 
dates: 

Thursday, October 19 at 6:00 p.m. 

Thursday, November 9, at 5:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, December 5th, 5:00 p.m. 

Anyone with questions about the program or coursework may contact Dr. Jaime Stacy 
at js5zh@virginia.edu. 
 
Jaime Stacy, Ed.D. 
Associate Professor, Administration and Supervision 
Ridley Hall, 184 
(804)241-7107 
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